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Patricia Heidorf

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 11:20 AM

To: Sue Reilly; Patricia Heidorf

Cc: StreetConcerns; Dan Koski; Nick Reimer

Subject: RE: HAZARDOUS INTERSECTION - HARVEST CIR (1ST) AT BROADWAY ST
Hi Patti,

Please add this issue to the January 2017 Public Safety Committee agenda.

She walks her 3 dogs regularly and there is no good place to cross Broadway St. from the west side (North and South
legs of Harvest Cir.). She stated that crossing from west to east at the south leg of Harvest Circle is not too bad but
crossing the opposite direction from east to west is more of a challenge.

She stated that she almost got hit last week and that is when she called. She stated that there have been other close
calls out there,

| told her that | could recommend/support a crosswalk on the south side of the “T” intersection at the north leg of
Harvest Circle as there is much better site distance at this location compared to the south leg of Harvest, whichis on a
curve. However, this would mean that abutting property owner (Brunnel | believe) would have to shovel the
crosswalk. Perhaps, they should be invited to the meeting as well so that they are aware of the situation.

She always walks to the north in winter as going down the Broadway St. hill in winter is too dangerous.

From: Sue Relilly

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 3:04 PM

To: Greg Minikel

Cc: StreetConcerns

Subject: HAZARDOUS INTERSECTION - HARVEST CIR (1ST) AT BROADWAY ST

Barbara Gustafson (683-3435) called concerned because of the traffic that comes up Broadway street over the hill and
around the curve too fast. People who try to cross Broadway Street have to be very careful because the people speed
and generally do not watch for people crossing. She is wondering if a sign can be put up on Broadway Street as they
come up the hill saying “Slow, pedestrian crossing” or something like that.
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